R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-176-

Therriault, John
m

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jane Lewis
<janeguill@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

fam writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water -

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Jane Lewis

400 N Dodge St
Galena, IL 61036-1727



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-177-

Therriault, John

From: : Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mary Beth Jackson
<tbjackson1975@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: _ Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:.07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

‘I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Mary-Beth Jackson

1133 Knollwood Rd

Deerfield, IL 60015-3335
(847) 948-1498



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #1_‘178‘
Therriault, John |

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michelle Koch
<spectros@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:.07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Poliution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| ah writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you wiil fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Michelle Koch

1911 Clinton St
Rockford, 1L 61103-4807
(815) 963-4110



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-179-

Therriauit, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Daniel J. Sanchez,
Sr. <aztecdanjoe@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

-I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. '

Thank you for standing up for iHlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Daniel J. Sanchez, Sr.

1063 Redwing Dr

Crossville, TN 38572-3524
(931) 233-8165



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-180-
Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kyra Shair
<kshair@ameritech.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lilinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
lam writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why { fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

| am contacting you to ask that you please stand up to big agri business, and support the Pollution Control Board's
proposed rule pertaining to factory farms.

Waste and pollution from these huge feddlot type cattle farms is a serious threat to our streams and rivers, With
climate change advancing, causing higher temperatures and droughts, our sources for water are going to be even more
important, so we must take prudent steps to safe guard them.

| strongly support the IPCB's proposal which will:

ban manure spreading practices which are a serious threat to our drinking water coming from our streams, rivers and
lakes.

Preserve our right to know of the existence of every factory farm across the state, so that we will know where any
pollution is originating.

These facilities pose a serious threat of contamination from manure and chemicals, so much stronger steps need to be
taken. These, at least, are good first steps, so | hope that you will strongly support their implementation.

Thank you for standing strong to protect our waterways from feedlot contamination! It's extremely important---it's our
health at stake, if we don't do this!!

Sincerely,



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-181-

Kyra Shair

1018 W Springfield Ave
Champaign, IL 61821-3303
(217) 356-1265



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-182-

Therriault, John
m

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kyra Shair
‘ <kshair@ameritech.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 638 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

-—-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and mstitutlonahze routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the HHlinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Kyra Shair

61821-3303



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7 -183-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Judy Knop <jknop@atla.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: , Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ‘

—-Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘ ‘

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

‘Sincerely,
Judy Knop

60104-1522



R20_12-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-184-
Therriault, John

e e o S S

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sheila Culkin <smcul2004
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:38 AM

To: Therriault, john

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therria ult,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ~

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollutlon Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Sheila Culkin

60201-2206



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-185-
Therriault, John '

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Joni Lindgren <jmonks12346
@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
bear ir. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of anlmal ho!dmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Joni Lindgren

60124

10



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-186-
Therriault, John |

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Denna Hackler-Sullivan
<dennahackler@yahoo.com>

Sent: _ Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: . Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Denna Hackler-Sullivan

60647-3146

11



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-187-

Therriault, John

From: Environment lllinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Todd Slotten
' <tslotten@d125.org> 4

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lilinois Poliution Control Board .
- Dear Pollution Control Board,

i am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Todd Slotten

1607 Geneva National Ave W
Lake Geneva, W1 53147-4807

12



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-188-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Richard Heinlein
<muhwase@wildmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lliinois Poliution Control Board
Dear Pollution Contro! Board,
lam writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Richard Heinlein

PO Box 152

Trevor, Wi 53179-0152
(262) 392-1753
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-189-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Iifinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Robert Ronkese
<stlvbvps@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

i am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much toughér action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Robert Ronkese

7 Wildwood Gdns
Port Washington, NY 11050-2311
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-190-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lynn hasselberger <lynnh360
@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: . Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100.W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the tllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ’

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the heaith of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Lynn hasselberger

60010-2139
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-191-

erriault Jon

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Carol Johnson <rockymtn.giri64
@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ’

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. '

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ’

-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘ :

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Carol Johnson

60190-1955
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-192-

_'I:herriault, John

s S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Carol Smith
<cbanksmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM
To: . Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ‘

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Carol Smith

60410-8739
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-193-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Alden <jalden8710
@aol.com>

Sent: : Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 w. Randolph St.
Chicago, iL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. )

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. ‘

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ’

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
John Alden

60611-2444
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-194-
Therriault, John

B B B B S e A e

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Phil Young <pjyoung76
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: , Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL. 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Speciﬁc‘ aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Phil Young

60517-5442°
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-195-

From: ‘ Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Andy Myers

<andrea_g_myers@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601 -

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations. '

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. : .

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. : :

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Andy Myers

60001 .
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-196-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Iris Mueller <iris-mueller46
@gmx.de>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr.. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Iilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

—~CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage .
structures. «

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Iris Mueller

61130
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-197-

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of david pittman
<dvdpttmn@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: Therriauit, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
bear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. : '

—-Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. :

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into gAroundwat_er and runoff into wéterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
david pittman

61604
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 7-198-
Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Koperczak
<john.koperczak@satoamerica.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, I 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdlng areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
John Koperczak

60482-1924
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #74-199-

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Aleda D'Anza
<aleda.danza@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of ammal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--lmproving land application requlrements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and |nst|tut|onal|ze routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. [ urge you to defend the -
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Aleda D'Anza

60107-3355
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| R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #-200-
Therriault, John

e e s S R S S

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Patricia Okulinski
<lafasha@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. :

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could irisist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. lurge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Patricia Okulinski

60653
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #%-201-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sue Tinkle
: <tinkandtom@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

bear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations. ‘

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
- discharges and other problems. :

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IIMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Sue Tinkle

60048-2208
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-202-

Therriault, John
m

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Susan Frazier
<fraziersue@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ‘

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Susan Frazier

60068-2237
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-203-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Tony Menechella
<snuffer@fewpb.net> :

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution antrol Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

liam writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Tony Menechella

1431 Stage Coach Rd

Hatton, KY 40601-9663
(502) 223-7717
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-204-
Therriault, John

SR
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jean Quinnan
<jeang@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:07 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Contrpl Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

lam writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why 1 fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Ilinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Jean Quinnan

1148 Ash St

Winnetka, IL 60093-2104
(847) 446-7448
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-205-

Therriault, John

From: Environment lllinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Stacey Gluchman
<staceygluchman@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:07 AM

To: ' Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois 'Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

lam writing in support of the Hlinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Stacey Gluchman

331 E Jefferson Ave

Hampshire, IL 60140-7608
(847) 683-7578 '
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 7 -206-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jack Shouba
<jackshouba@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

filinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
lam writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poliution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these ére good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Jack Shouba

39w684 Caribou Trl

Campton Hills, IL 60175-6958
(630) 443-6126
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-207-

Therriault, John

From: Environment lilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of John Moumouris
<johnuzo@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 6:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lilinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
fam writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- - Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

"Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that “
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
John Moumouris

832 W Buckingham P!
Chicago, IL 60657-9603
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-208-

Therriault, John
oo S

From: : Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of lee kivi <leekivi@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: ~ Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, 1. 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

‘Sincerely,
lee kivi

60062-3541
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-209-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of David Domal
<davedomal@kw.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriauit
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. ,

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. .

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
David Domal

61802-9447
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R2012-023, FILED 1/ 14-./14-. ~ COMMENT #7-210-

Therriault, John . :
m

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Tom Payleitner
<tompayleitner@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. 1 urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Tom Payleitner

60030-1701°
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-211-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sarah Waddell
<sarahwaddell44@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

llinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

i am writing in support of ;the illinois Poliution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the [PCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Sarah Waddeli

1452 Sedge Pass
Minooka, IL 60447-8226
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-212-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael First
<michael first@autodesk.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Ilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

lam writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers‘ and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poliution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois’s rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Michael First

649 Brown City Rd
Imlay City, M| 48444-9464
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 — COMMENT #7-213-
Therriault, John

From: " Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of NELSON FLUKER
<nfluker@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
bear Mr. Therriauit,

I'nt writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

--lmproving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. '

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on. facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
NELSON FLUKER

60478-5021
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-214-

Therriault, John
M

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Elaine Rizzo
<therizzofamily@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements sufrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Elaine Rizzo

60202-2484
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-215-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Johanna Ellison
<joandco@grics.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, 1L 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. )

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. '

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Johanna Ellison

61401-8431
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7 -216-

Therriault, John
w

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Eileen Pech
<pechshadow@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

-—~CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routme inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Eileen Pech

60402-2902
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Richard Smith

<manymachines@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:07 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

-CAFOs Iackihg NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. i

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

~-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ' :

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Richard Smith

60131-2601
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